
LAKE MURRAY SENIORS BASS CLUB 
NOVEMBER 2011 

NOVEMBER BUSINESS MEETING 
The meeting was held on the 16th at Macedonia Church.  There were 50 members attendance.  Our 

president, David Larrabee, presided over the meeting. 
—A 50/50 raffle was held for $55 and Sammy Crouch was the winner. 
—.Fred Kingsmore gave a treasurer’s report.  We have $1321 on hand and need approximately $325 
for plaques and jackets.  Last year, the awards cost us $1100, so we are short on money to do the same 
as last year. 
—Things we need to discuss in December.  Amount of money to put into awards, giving the church 
more money, paying of lunch, lowering the Big Bass pay out to $70, and raising the dues to $25.   
—The club decided to hold the December tournament on the 8th which means the meeting will be on 
the 7th and the “one on one” will be on the 1st. 
—Votes on the proposed changes for 2012 were held with no further discussion of the topics.  Twenty 
six “yes” votes are required for the measure to be passed.  Of the fifteen proposals, four passed.  Refer-
ring the October Newsletter, the measures which passed were numbers 2, 3, 4, and 7. 
—Dave McClintic asked our blessing and lunch was served. 
—The nomination committee made their recommendations for officers for the coming year.  President:  
David Larrabee; Tournament Director:  Jock Prestigiacomo; Secretary:  Ed Kelly;  Treasurer:  Fred 
Kingsmore.  Since there were no nominations from the floor, these were elected by unanimous vote. 
—David asked if the club would like to invite a state senator who is on the wildlife committee to speak 
to the club.  The answer was yes.  David will try to arrange this for an early 2012 meeting. 
—Sam Gray suggested that we send a letter to the editor concerning the marker buoys on the lake.  
The club agreed that this should be done. 
—Results from our October Tournament:  Winners were Marvin Brown and Jim Safley with 10 
pounds fishing crank baits and worms; Charlie Smith and Roger Isaac with 8.82 pounds fishing 
worms; Bob Kramer and Earl Greenaway with 7.84 pounds fishing buzz baits, crank baits and worms;  
Bill Lee and Jon May with 7.07 pounds fishing top water and worms; and, Sam Gray and Richard Ga-
rick with 6.55 pounds fishing worms.  Jim Safley caught the Big Fish at 6.81 pounds.    
—David and Jock Prestigiacomo then conducted the draw for our November Tournament.  Twenty 
five boats and 45 members are scheduled to blast off at 7:00 with weigh in at 2:00.  Three boaters will 
be fishing alone as there were more boaters than non boaters.   
—The meeting was adjourned. 

Next meeting is on December 7th @ 11:00 a.m.  
@ Macedonia Church. 

Menu will be fried chicken, rice & gravy, lima beans, macaroni & cheese, and rolls. 
Cost is $7.00 per person.  



Tournament Results 
Our November 2011 tournament was held on the 17th out of Billy Dreher State Park and 45 
members participated.  Twenty five boats departed at 7:00 with weigh-in scheduled for 2:00.  
There was heavy rain prior to the launch and it was still raining when we launched.  The 
wind was strong all day.  The results were 91 fish caught at an approximate weight of 190 
pounds. There were twelve limits caught with no zeroes.  There was one dead fish.       

   The winner’s were: 
 
First Place:  Randy Fulmer and Clint DeBrand  5 Fish  15.65 pounds 
Second Place: Wayne Fulmer and Joe Fleming  5 Fish  12.20 pounds 
Third Place:  Glenn Miller and Ken Sullivan  5 Fish  11.84 pounds 
Fourth Place:  Bob Kramer and Mike Bailey  5 Fish  11.64 pounds 
Fifth Place:  Charlie Smith and Joe Abdalla  5 Fish  10.98 pounds 
Sixth Place:  Bernie Belville and Jack Hamby  5 Fish    10.77 pounds 
Seventh Place: Sammy Crouch and Dave McClintic 5 Fish  10.11 pounds 
Eighth Place:  David Larrabee and Jimmy Norris  5 Fish    9.40 pounds 
Ninth Place:  Sam Gray and Burl Fleming  5 Fish    8.82 pounds 
Tenth Place:  Bill Lee and Sam Drake   5 Fish    8.27 pounds 
 
Big Fish:  Randy Fulmer and Clint DeBrand  5.40 pounds  
    

Congratulations!!! 
 

Next Tournament is December 8th 

Tournament Director News 
The next “one on one” will be held on December 1st from 7:00 —2:00. 
Remember to check “Breaking News” on the club web site for changes. 

Please bring some change for the entry fee; i.e., two 10’s or a 10 and two 5’s. 
Rules for the “one on one”: 

1. Tournament fee is $20 per person of which $5 goes to Big Fish. 
2. A seven hour tournament starting at Safe Light or time designated by the TD. 

3. If you fish with a partner, fish must be separate at all times. 
4. If you come in late, you are disqualified. 
5. A quarter pound penalty for a dead fish. 

6. A pound penalty for a short fish. 
7. Pay out is as follows:  1—9 participants, 100%; 10—15 participants, 60% and 40%;  

16 participants and over, 50%, 30%, and 20%. 



2011 BANQUET 
 

The 2011 Banquet will be held on January 14, 2012 at Macedonia Church.  
The banquet will start at 6:00 p. m. with dinner served at 6:30. 

 
Please be prepared to pay for the Banquet, 2012 dues, and the December  

Tournament at the December Meeting. 
 

We will need a firm commitment on the number of meals that we need to  
order for the banquet.  


